

St. John Chrysostom Parish

432 Ontario Street, Newmarket, Ontario, L3Y 2K4 905-898-4137 (phone), 905-898-0277 (fax) parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca https://stjohnchrysostomne.archtoronto.org

November 18, 2021

Re: Sacramental Preparation for 2022

Dear School Principals and Parents,

I hope this letter finds you all well, as we face these challenging times.

I am pleased to inform all parents that we are prepared to start the Registration process for the 2022 First Communion and Confirmation Programs.

We ask that you begin by emailing or calling the parish office to make your request for an online Registration Form. We ask for both your patience and ability to adhere to the limitations this pandemic has brought upon us.

Registration will begin on Monday, November 22, 2021, and it will close on December 6, 2021.

You can call us at: 905-898-4137 or email: parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca

Yours in Christ.

Fr. Landorff J. García Mariona,

Pastor